Most of our math classes use the graphing calculator.  However, our classrooms are not sufficiently setup for this technology.  Not all classrooms have a projector screen and the ones that do take up board space for the screen.  The classrooms do not have variable lighting which would be helpful for students to view the screen and their notes at the same time.  It would be helpful for each room to have a rolling cart for the overhead view screen. Overhead projectors that project a legible image are required for each room.

Some of the chalkboards are not in good condition. Math classes require a large amount of board space. Most classrooms on this campus are not equipped with adequate board space. The new computer lab used for the Statistics class needs more board space.  Also this lab is too small for the number of students it needs to occupy.  

Some of the instructors are using computer technology in their courses however, the classrooms are not properly setup for this use.  We need some classrooms equipped with computers.

Many of our classes are currently taught in portable trailers with little board space, a daily serenade of music blaring from the weight room next door, and power mowers buzzing the surrounding athletic fields. For security reasons, emergency phones need to be installed in the portable area.

Stationary desks in the lecture halls are not appropriate for group work and learning communities.

